
EnergyProfess onals

13100 56TH Court Suite 703
Clearwater, FL 33760

877-343-9044
August 1, 2014

Executive Director
NHPUC
21 South Fruit Street Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: DM 12-216 Energy Professionals Gas Agg WD — Request to WITHDRAW our Withdrawal
request

Dear Executive Director,

Energy Professionals, LLC hereby requests to withdraw the withdrawal request of its registration
under docket DM 12-2 16 as a provider of natural gas aggregation service with the Public
Utilities Commission of New Hampshire, which was sent by email and overnight mail on
7.24.2014.

We served I retail gas customer on 17 June 2014, and no additional customers in the past 365
days for the state of New Hampshire.

We would like to retain our Natural Gas Aggregator license with the understanding that we will
be able to apply for and receive an exemption to the $2,000 annual assessment if we made less
than $10,000 for our activity as a natural gas aggregator/broker in the 12 months from 1 July
2013 to June 30, 2014.

Sincerely, ~

7

Mike Hoy
General Manager
Energy Professionals, LLC


